
"s'
.

MAR 2 71965
Docket No. 50-219/DPR-16

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. B. Fiedler

Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. O. Box 388
Forked River, NJ 08731

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-219/85-03

This letter refers to the special safety inspection by Mr. E. Kelly on January
8, 1985, at the United Engineers and Constructors, Inc. Philadelphia, Pennsyl-
vania office. The inspection consisted of a review of calculations and the
results of your shielding study in response to NUREG-0737, Item II.B.2 for
Oyster Creek. The findings were discussed with Mr. M. Laggart of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection.

With the exception of one item, your shielding study was found to meet the
requirements of TMI Item II.B.2. Therefore, all open items associated with
your study, previously documented in Inspection Report 83-13, have been closed.
However, the results of your study predict a whole body dose of 62 Rem inside
of the main security building. This will be carried as an open item until you
propose an acceptable resolution.

.

No reply is required, and your cooperation with us in this matter is appre-
ciated.

Sincerely,

y,gwaaim M'a

B504020274 850327 Harry B. Kister, Chief

PDR ADOCK 050
g

R Projects Branch No. 1
G Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
NRC Region I Report 50-219/85-03

cc w/ enc 1:
M..Laggart, BWR Licensing Manager
Licensing Manager, Oyster Creek
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
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NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Jersey
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GPU Nuclear Corporation 2

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o enc 1)
E. Tourigny, NRR

'J. Donahew, NRR
Director,-DRS
Director, DRSS
DRP Section Chief
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